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Conveyors and conveyor systems are an important part of all our operations and have inherent 

dangers when in motion. Serious and fatal accidents can occur when working near, inspecting, 

adjusting or maintaining conveyor belts. MSHA has available one of their safety videos titled 

“conveyor safety in mining”. This is a youtube video 

(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yEwFZHVLsso) which can be found on line and this video is 

an excellent tool and topic for your next tailgate safety meeting. MSHA also provides these tips 

to help miners stay safe around miners. Think Safety.  Please see the attached article on 

conveyor entanglement hazards – best practices. 

Bill Leavens 
Board of Directors 
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OIAA presented another successful Part 46 training. We held classes in both 

Albany, Oregon and Roseburg, Oregon.  Watch  our summer newsletters for 2024 

training dates.  

 

  

 

 

                                                

                  Adele Abrams this year’s trainer  

 



 

 

Attention OIAA member contacts 

Our CPA prefers to email membership renewal invoices.  Some of them are bouncing back. 

Please update the contact for your company that should be receiving these invoices.   

Is there someone in your company that you would like to receive this newsletter?  Please send 

information to memberreply@oregonaggregate.com 

   

 

                Newsletter and Training Notification email address updates 

          These past few years have brought many changes to some of our member companies.  If you 
have had a change in personnel or added new personnel that you wish to receive this 
newsletter and information regarding our annual training please contact our secretary Kellie 
Ramar @ memberreply@oraggregate.com    
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               Our next meeting is tentatively scheduled for May 10th 2023   
                             KPD office conference room in Springfield, Oregon 
 

                             memberreply@oraggregate.com.    

Scholarship applications for our June 2023 Graduates will be available in 

May of 2023.                                                
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